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Jotwell will be taking a short winter break. We’ll resume publication on Monday Jan 4, 2016, with our
new five-times-per-week schedule during most of the academic year.

As we look back on 2015, we would like to thank our editors, and authors, and especially our readers for
all of your interest and support. And I’d like to add a special thank-you to the contributors to our first,
and probably annual, fund-raising appeal. We like you (lots):

Kenneth S. Abraham
Karen L. Abrams
Larry Alexander
Gerry W. Beyer
Francesca E. Bignami
Bennett Capers
Jessica Clarke
James Donovan
David F. Engstrom
James E. Fleming
Erik F. Gerding
Susan Grover
Woodrow N. Hartzog
Allison K. Hoffman
Chris J. Hoofnagle
William Hubbard
Julia Hughes
Isabel V. Hull
Lily Kahng
Anil Kalhan
Edward Kleinbard
Donald J. Kochan
Kathryn E. Kovacs
Anna Laakmann
Mark A. Lemley
Yvette J. Liebesman
Daniel Monk
Alexandra Natapoff
Douglas NeJaime
Michael Pardo
Nicole Porter
John F. Preis
Margaret J. Radin
William Sage
Joanna Schwartz
Peter M. Shane
Jacob S. Sherkow
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David Sherwyn
Clyde Spillenger
Kevin M. Stack
Katherine Strandburg
Rebecca L. Tushnet
Jonathan T. Weinberg
David Zaring
Jonathan L. Zittrain

Please note that it’s never too late to help support Jotwell.

See you in the New Year!
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